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Effective Immediately 

 
 

 

 

The City of Las Vegas Department of Building & Safety is pleased to announce changes to the 

plan submittal requirement for Special Inspection Plans.  

 

Effective immediately: 

 

The City of Las Vegas will no longer require a third set of plans for projects with Special Inspections.  It 

will be the responsibility of the owner or contractor to provide any additional copies of construction 

plans to the third party special inspection agency. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (702) 229-2002 or email me at 

mcunningham@lasvegasnevada.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael Cunningham, P.E. 

Deputy Building and Safety Director 

City of Las Vegas 

Building and Safety Department 
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